
Do you want YOUR CHILD 

in A BYO iPad Class in 

2019? 
 

Our 2018 Pilot classes are a resounding success and we are extending the program in 2019. 
 98% of students in the BYOD classes said that iPads help with their learning  

 95% of students in the BYOD classes said learning is easier 

 80% of parents said their children are more confident in the learning 

 87% of parents said their children are more engaged in the learning 

 93% of parents said they would recommend BYOD iPads to other parents. 

 

Selection Process for Phase 2 BYO iPad Pilot 

All students in the 2018 Pilot will automatically be given the option to continue. All other 

students will be invited to be part of phase 2 of our BYO iPad Pilot Program through an 

expression of interest form and asked to purchase their own device.   

EOI forms are due back on Wednesday 5 September 2018. Forms will be dated when 

recieved to ensure that date of return is considered when forming the classes.  

It is policy at Runcorn Heights State School, that when making classes, a range of factors 

are considered. These include having students with a range of backgrounds, abilities and 

interests; having a gender and academic balance. For this reason, it is possible that not 

every student expressing interest to be in an iPad class will be successful in 2019.  

Parents will be notified in Term 4 on whether their child has been successful in gaining a 

place in phase 2 (2019) of the program. Unsuccessful students will be placed on a waiting 

list. 

Policy documents and more information about the program can be found on the school 

website under the curriculum tab. Please contact the office if you have an enquiries. 

 


